
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Urgent Press release 
3 December 2012 
 

A clarification by Bouygues Telecom 

 

Following a number of recent press articles about talks between Bouygues Telecom and SFR 

regarding a possible sharing of networks, Bouygues Telecom would like to clarify that such talks only 

concern the pooling of networks in the low population density areas of France (the so-called “priority 

rollout areas”).  
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